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Wynn Vale Drive and Bridge Road Junction 
Upgrade  
Works update 

This forms part of the State Government’s election commitments to 
upgrade, or investigate potential upgrades, in the northern suburbs.  

What’s happening: 

Works are continuing at Bridge Road as part of the Wynn Vale Drive 
and Bridge Road junction upgrade, in Gulfview Heights and 
progressing well. 

Relocation of the SA Water main on Bridge Road is now complete. 

Over the coming weeks works will include, the installation of traffic 
signal poles, stormwater infrastructure, asphalting and line marking. 

To minimise impacts to traffic some of these works need to be 
undertaken at night intermittently from early September 2025 
until October 2025. 

How this affects you: 

To keep everyone safe, speed and lane restrictions will remain in 
place throughout the works area for the duration of the project.  

Access to properties will be maintained with advance notice to be 
provided where there is a need to temporarily restrict driveway 
access.  

Temporary footpath closures may be in place during works. Onsite 
signage will be in place to direct pedestrians and cyclists to 
alternative routes.   

During the works there may be some noise, but we’ll do our best to 
keep the disruption to a minimum. You might also notice some 
odours which is normal during asphalt work. 

Access to buses will be maintained, however, please check the 
latest updates on scheduled services at www.adelaidemetro.com.au  

We thank you for your understanding while we carry out 
these important works.

 

When 

September 2025 to late 
October 2025, weather 
permitting 

Hours of work 

Day Works 

Monday to Saturday  
Between the hours of 
7am and 6pm 
 

Night Works 

Sunday to Friday 
Between the hours of 
7pm and 6am where required 

Where 

Wynn Vale Drive and Bridge 
Road in Gulfview Heights 

More information 

Visit www.dit.sa.gov.au/ 
wynnvaledrive   

Email DIT.Engagement@ 
sa.gov.au 

Call 1300 794 880 

 

 

We are improving access 
to and from the local 
roads 

 

Forms part of the 
Northern Adelaide 
Suburbs Road Upgrades 
package 

We are upgrading the junction of Wynn Vale 
Drive and Bridge Road in Gulfview Heights.  

http://www.adelaidemetro.com.au./

